
 

  

 

SERVICE ALERT 
 

 
April 22, 2021 

    
WHISKEY CREEK UPDATE -  

STAGE 1 WATERING RESTRICTIONS IN EFFECT 
 
The Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) wishes to notify residents in the Whiskey Creek Water Service Area 
that the water quality in Crocker Creek has improved adequately since September 2020.  With the source 
water being filtered successfully on-site again, additional water is no longer being trucked into the service 
area. In this regard, the ban on outdoor watering has been lifted.   
 
Stage 1 Watering Restrictions have been in place since April 1, 2021, with outdoor watering being permitted 
every night after 7 p.m. and every morning before 7 a.m. (non-peak hours). Please see the table below for 
further information, or visit rdn.bc.ca/watering-restriction-map.   
 
On May 1, 2021, Stage 2 Watering Restrictions will come into effect, where outdoor watering will be 
restricted to every other day from 7 to 10 a.m. and 7 to 10 p.m. for a maximum of two hours per day.  Further 
restrictions may be put in place if required.   
 
CONSTRUCTION UPDATE: 
A groundwater source has been 
developed to replace Crocker Creek as 
the source of drinking water for the 
Whiskey Creek Water Service Area. 
Construction of temporary works to 
allow the use of the groundwater 
source will start in late April 2021 to 
be complete in Fall 2021. Additional 
funding is being sought to complete 
the permanent installation in 2022.    
 
 For more information, 
please contact: 
 Water and Utility Services 
 Regional District of Nanaimo 
 250-248-4914 
 rcu@rdn.bc.ca 

  

https://rdn.bc.ca/watering-restriction-map
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